
Report of the Workshop on GEOINFORMATICS TECHNOLOGY

Department of Geography in collaboration with Netra Institute of

Geoinformatics Management & Technologies Foundation, New Delhi has

organized a 30 hours workshop from 20th September to 28th September, 2021 in

which 70 Geography Hons students participated. The workshop was

inaugurated at 10 a.m. on 20th September 2021 in presence of Prof Mamata

Sharma, Principal Aditi Mahavidyalaya and Dr. Deepshikha Sharma, Principal

RGPG college, Meerut and many other dignitaries from various colleges of

Delhi University and Meerut University. The workshop was on “Geoinformatics

Technology” which included Remote Sensing, Geographical Information System

(Arc GIS Software and Q GIS Software), Modern Surveying Techniques, Lidar

Technology, Drone Technology etc. The students were assigned marks on the

basis of assignments and objective questions. Six students obtained A Plus

grade (more than 80 % marks) and all other students obtained good

percentages. The workshop was culminated with a valedictory ceremony at 2

p.m. on 28th September, 2021 in presence of the CEOs various companies who

motivated the students by sharing the opportunities in their respective

companies.


